Dear President-Elects,
This week’s focus is Your Leadership, Chapter 2 of the Presidents Manual. What you learn at PETS can help you begin to prepare your club’s leadership team for the coming Rotary year and understand the role the district plays in supporting your club.

Leading Rotarians Study Questions:

· How will you strengthen your relationship with your club leadership team?
· How will you develop future club leaders?
· What are the three common motivators for Rotary members?

If you have not registered for PETS, please do so this week. Online Registration is now open on the District Web site www.rotary5450.org.  PETS registration deadline is February 17, 2019. There is no charge for PEs if you register by February 17.
You must reserve your hotel room separately from your PETS registration. The room block closes on February 7, so reserve your hotel room now!
If you need assistance with registration, please contact our District registrar, Beverly Mendel, at office@rotary5450.org or 303.477.0654.

I look forward to working with you and your clubs!
Curt Harris, Evergreen Rotary Club 
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